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P.O. BOX 1203 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

July 18, 1990

Kerry L. Davis, P.E.
Bohannan-Huston, Inc.

7500 Jefferson Street, NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109

RE: REVISED CONCEPTUAL DRAINAGE PLAN FOR THE COTTONWOOD MALL
(B-14/D4) REVISION DATED JUNE 7, 1990

Dear Mr. Davis:

Based on the information provided on your resubmittal of June 19, 1990, the
referenced drainage plan is approved for Site Development and Sector Plan.

Please be advised that a more detailed drainage plan will be required for
review prior to building permit release. Some of the items required will be:

1. Finish floor elevation to full mean sea level.

2. Top of curb and flow line elevation on all existing perimeter
streets.

3. Approved street grades for Seven Bar Loop Road.

N\
4, Hydraulics on all the inlets and pipes. F:
N
5. And all other applicable items from the D.P.M, checklist. N
If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at 768-2650. :S\‘
Cordially,
U4
& Fred J. Agui e, P.E.
Hydrologist
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(WE+ ) PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
Waiter H. Nickerson, Jr., P.E. ENGINEERING GROUP Telephone (505) 768-2500

Assistant Director Public Works
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